

BOWLING GREEN SCHOOL

December 10, 2024

Dear Membership,

It's hard to believe we are at the midpoint of another school year! With the new year approaching, we must begin to make plans for our 2025-2026 school year. At the end of the school day on January 16, 2025, your child will be automatically enrolled for the 2025-2026 school year unless you inform the school in writing or email that you are opting out, meaning your child will not be returning. Your opting out will not be accepted by phone, it MUST be in a written form. Please submit an email to lorriecothern@bgsbucs.org or send written documentation to Bowling Green School, Attn: Lorrie Cothern, 700 Varnado St., Franklinton, LA 70438.

If you choose to opt out before 1/16/2025 and at a later date decide that your child will attend for the 2025-2026 school year, there will be a \$125.00 reinstatement fee in addition to the \$200.00 registration fee. If your child is automatically enrolled on the 16th of January, a non-refundable registration fee of \$200.00 will be assessed to secure their seat in the classroom.

The only change for the 2025-2026 school year will be for those who choose to utilize our intervention services. There will be a \$250.00 monthly charge for the 10 months that school is in session. This increase is to help cover the cost of additional employees and instructional items that are used by these students. Additional information regarding this will be forthcoming.

It is your responsibility to update any/all information in your FACTS Family Portal. This includes, but is not limited to addresses, phone numbers, and financial information. Any changes that you need to make must be made via the family portal. Please make sure that your contact information is valid, and financial information for incidental charges/tuition is accurate.

Registration fees for the 2025-2026 school year will be charged on April 1st, 2025.

Sincerely,

Phill Junkins, Head of School